
 
 

2024 Bass River Rod and Gun Club  
Youth Shotgun Program 

 
Bass River Rod and Gun Club is pleased to be able to offer to Cape Cod 
residents a new Youth Shotgun Program built around the Scholastics Clay 
Targets Program (SCTP). The program will be supported by an all-volunteer 
group of instructors and volunteers with the generous support of BRRGC. 
The aim of our program is to safely introduce boys and girls, grades 5 thru 
12, to clay target sports, specifically Trap, Skeet and 5-Stand. The program 
will start April 20, 2024, with Registration and the first day of Safety Training. 
We will end at the end of August. Follow the QR Code below or visit our 
website at bassriverrodandgun.com and click the Youth Shotgun link. 
 

 


